
 

 
Newsletter:  11-03-11 

 

 

Sports – We are so very fortunate in this school to have Mr. Ward to 

train our children in all manner of sports.  We are also grateful to him 

for organising and accompanying teams of children to tournaments 

and away matches.  We have recently had cross country and tag rugby 

tournaments and next week is the football tournament.  Our children 

are lucky to get such opportunities to demonstrate their skills. 

Our Grebes class were also fortunate to have sessions on archery, 

canoeing, circus skills, low ropes, team building, climbing wall and 

zip wire fun during their recent residential stay at the Horstead Centre. 

 

Singing – For several years now, our school has taken part in the 

CASMA singing event at St. Andrew’s Hall where many Norfolk 

schools join together to sing a selection of songs.  This year is no 

exception and I know Mr. Morgan and the Herons class have been 

working hard to learn all the songs. 

 

Lost Property - We now have a very large selection of school 

uniforms and outdoor clothing without names in them.  It is such a 

shame that good quality clothing is not with its rightful owner.  Please 

visit the lost property pile and have a look. You may be surprised to 

find something you recognise. 

 

Tesco vouchers, Sainsburys vouchers, empty ink cartridges, cereal 
box tops – we take them all and they are much appreciated. 

 

Last week the children took part in World Maths Day and World 

Spelling Day.  They improved their skills by competing against 

children from around the world. It was very exciting and we should 

have some results for you soon. 

 

Vacancy – A vacancy has arisen at the school for a cheerful person 

who can serve up school dinners every day.  Training is provided.  

You just need to be available to work every lunchtime for between 1½ 

-2 hours.  Further details are available from the school office. 

 

**The cost of school dinners will increase to £2.10 from the beginning 

of the summer term.  This still represents very good value for money 

for a hot, well-balanced meal. 

 

 

 

Future Dates: 

 

 

11
th
 March – Science Day 

 

18
th
 March – Red Nose 

Day & Disco 

 

1
st
 April – Mothers Day 

Service, 9.05am  

Easter Fair, 3-5pm 

 

8
th
 April – Last day of 

Spring term, Final 

Assembly 9.05am 

 

26th April – First day of 

Summer term 

 

29th April – Royal 

Wedding, no school 

 

2nd May – Bank Holiday 

Salhouse VC Primary School 

   Cheyney Avenue 

   Salhouse, Norwich 

   NR13 6RJ 

 

   Tel: 01603 720402 
   Email:office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk 
    www.salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk  

        Head:  Mrs. K. Dukes, MA 

        




